165 Ontario
165 Ontario Street, St. Catharines, ON L2R 5K4
905-646-0861 | stcatharines-admin@rentclv.com

€L GROUP |JJ BYIERRENT

November 51,2021

ATTN: 165 Ontario — All Residents
RE: Elevator Modernization Notification

Dear: Resident(s)

CLV Group is pleased to announce that we will be upgrading the elevator systems in your community.

The construction on the elevators has been tentatively schedule for February, 2022, and will continue to
keep everyone updated on the exact commencing date.

This work will take approximately 14-16 weeks %o!éomplefe. _

| .
Please note that this work will require one of the elevators to be shut down at all fimes in order for
modernization to take place. !

We will work closely with our contractors to ensure that this project is carried out with as litfle
inconvenience to our residents as possible. '

- If youhave o unique situation that should be broughtto ourattention, please contact the -~ == ~——
Administration Office at 905-646-0861 or email us at stcatharines-admin@clvgroup.com.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation on this matter while we make these exciting
improvements to your building!

Sincerely,

Your Community Team




